
 

Brandon Parish Council 
14th May 2001 

The Annual General Meeting of Brandon Parish Council was held on Monday 14th May 

2001 at 7.00 pm at the Community Centre, Bury Road, Brandon. 

Present:    Cllrs Ms J S Bourton (in the Chair), Mrs J Ahern, Mr E Ashley, Mr P 
Baldwin, Mr S Edwards, Mrs S Jones-Weetman, Mr A Saxby, Mr R Silvester, Mr A 
Thorne and Mr N Vant. 
 
Also present were Sqd. Leader Seymour and 3 members of the public.  
1 .Apologies for absence were received from Cllrs Mrs Jureko and Mrs Milner 
 
2.Cllr Silvester stood up and stated that the meeting was illegal because the Clerk had not 
allowed three clear days. Cllr Silvester also commented on the amount of paperwork sent out, 
which he stated could not be read fully in the time available. The Clerk stated that the letters 
had all been posted by first class post on Wednesday, which had allowed three clear days. 
Debate ensued on the legality of the meeting. 
 
The Chairman then ruled on a point of order that the Council’s Annual General Meeting and 
Full Council Meeting should be reconvened on the 4th June. The Clerk advised the Chairman 
that the Annual General Meeting could not be adjourned. 
 
Despite protests fronl other members the meeting was closed at 7.05 pm. 


